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12th July 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope all the families celebrating Eid had a wonderful day. In celebration for Eid, we wish for 
your child to dress up in their best clothes on Friday 15th July. Children should come to school 
wearing their party clothes. They can wear their Eid clothes if desired but please ensure they come 
to school in sensible footwear. 
 
As we will be holding a party, please send your child with some party food to bring into school. 
However, this should only be packaged food not fresh food.  
 
We look forward to seeing your child dressed up for the day! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Bibi (Year 4 class teacher) 

 

 


